
The August 14, 2013 Planning Commission meeting has been cancelled.  Our next regular 

Planning Commission meeting will be on September 11, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.   

 

Our next Workshop meeting is a joint entity workshop meeting, scheduled for August 27, 2013 

at 6:30 p.m.  Participants may include representatives from Churchill Economic Development Authority, 

CC Communications, Churchill County School District, City of Fallon, City of Fernley, Fallon Chamber 

of Commerce, Fallon Paiute Shoshone Tribe, Lahontan Conservation District, Lyon County, NAS Fallon, 

Truckee Carson Irrigation District, UNR Cooperative Extension, and Western Nevada College—Fallon 

Campus.  Members of the public are invited to attend.  Call us at 775-423-7627 (ext. 1) for more 

information. 


